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City of Seattle 
Public Utilities 

Notice of Rule Revision 
 
Under authority of the Seattle Municipal Code 3.02 and 3.32.020, Seattle Public Utilities 
proposes to revise Solid Waste Director’s Rule SW-640, Demolition Disposal Ban Delay—
Carpet, Plastic Film Wrap and Tear-Off Asphalt Shingles. 
 
SW-640 relates to the implementation of SMC 21.36.089 which prohibits recyclable materials 
from disposal in construction and demolition garbage containers. The rule revision changes the 
implementation date for the disposal ban to July 1, 2024. 
 
The full text of the draft rule can be viewed at:  
 
www.seattle.gov/utilities/about/policies 
 
Print copies of the drafts are also available on request. 
   
Send your comments in writing to 
 
Katie Kennedy 
Seattle Public Utilities 
P.O. Box 34108 
Seattle, WA 98124-4018 
tel. no. 206-386-9772 
email: Katie.Kennedy@seattle.gov (preferred) 
 
Deadline for comments: July 8, 2022 
 
Date of posting: June 24, 2022 
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